OHRRedistricting

From: wendy mizanin <wendymiz1@att.net>
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 8:16 PM
To: Testimony
Subject: Fair maps

We need districts to reflect who lives there. It should reflect the numbers voting Democratic as well as
Rebublican. It has been gerrymandered to ensure a Republican bias. This cannot stand. We Ohioans are
watching you!
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